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Date: May 12, 2009 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
 
FCC ID：H9PFR6070/ H9PFR6074/ H9PFR6076/ H9PFR6874/ H9PFR6876  
 
 
 
Subject: Non-routine Label Proposals 
 
We, Symbol Technologies, Inc., would like to apply for non-routine label proposals. Due to limited spaces of 
the product, we decide to label the FCC logo outside the battery door. Therefore, the FCC identifier and label 
will be readily viewable and satisfied for FCC Rule 2.925 (d).  
The label is visible to the users as they purchase the products and install the battery. Besides, the label is made 
of good quality and water proof materials which users cannot be easily get rid of. The mobile computer cannot 
operate properly when battery door remove. It is because there had a power switch on the battery door. 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please have my best attention. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
                        
Contact Person: Andrew Ho 
Company: Symbol Technologies, Inc. 
Tel: + 65 – 6796 9635  
Fax: +65 – 6796 7198 
E-Mail: andrew.ho@motorola.com 


